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November 29, 1961 

Rabbi Haham Gaon 
h, Ashworth Road 
Maida Vale, England 

Dear Haham Gaon: ' 

f Although I have not received any response yet to my 
previous confidential note, I do want to commnicate 
with you now comerning the Indian problem, 
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When I returned from India in February I sent you a copy of the Gittin currently in use by the Bene Israsl. Iti will be most beneficial to the Jewish community in Indija to receive from you or your office advige conceming the proper procedure to be followed, and most especially, correct copies of Cittin. Mr. Abraham Jhirad of the UQJCI has informed me that several requests for this information have not yet received any response, | 

Would you be kind enough, Dr. Gaon, to respond te them ‘and satisfy their legitimate requests. ( 
} With all best wishes, 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
NL:ff 

CC: Dr. Weiss


